
Cal-LAW Pathway - Reopening Invitation for Applications 
February 23, 2019 

 
Due to requests by several community colleges to be part of the statewide 
diversity law pathway program, the Cal-LAW board has voted today at its Annual 
Law Pathway Summit to reopen the application process.   
 
If your college is interested, please contact Cal-LAW’s Executive Director Leslie 
Cunningham at lcunningham@CALIFORNIALAWINC.COM.  She will provide you 
with the application, and answer questions.  Applications are due no later than 
June 3, 2019.   
 
The current law pathway program has 22 high school law academies, 26 
community colleges, 8 undergraduates, and 8 law schools in California through an 
MOU for special consideration at these partner law schools.  The law schools are: 
UC Berkeley, UC Davis, Santa Clara, USF, Loyola, UCI, USC, and UCLA.  Here’s more 
info about the program: http://californialawinc.com/ 
 
Below is the link to a recent article in Diverse Issues of Higher Education about the 
pathway.    
https://diverseeducation.com/article/137984/ 
 
I am also available to answer any questions you may have.  Look forward to see 
you at the CEO Symposium next week! 
 
Warmly, 
Thuy 
 
Thuy Thi Nguyen 
President 
Foothill College 
650.949.7200 
Twitter: @FoothillPrez 
pronounced: https://name-coach.com/thuythinguyen  
12345 El Monte Road 
Los Altos Hills, CA 94022 
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